Jeff Hebrank

Please help our state address the issue of climate change by not allowing a natural gas to methanol
plant. The Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement for the Kalama Manufacturing and
Marine Export Facility must address the fact that building new plants will not allow our economy

to de-carbonize fast enough to prevent future climate catastrophe. Fracking the gas, transporting it
(with leaks), shipping the methanol overseas, and then making more plastic with it, is all bad for our
environment, every step of the way.

Addressing climate change is the biggest challenge humanity has ever faced and it will require
action from every country. In order to transition away from fossil fuels our country will require a
mobilization unlike anything seen since World War 1I. Building additional plants to process fossil
fuels is a step in the completely wrong direction.

Thank you,
Jeff Hebrank



